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SpencerlFane

Aaron Dean Showcases Diligent Client Service in

Superior Telegram

Spencer Fane attorney Aaron Dean was recently quoted in the Superior Telegram
article, Council Hires Contractor for East End Road Project.

In his chat with the publication, Aaron discusses his work with a client that was
recently awarded a substantial contract for a road reconstruction project.
Addressing concerns raised about a past project, Aaron showcased his dedication
to ensuring contractors get paid and resolving all their most pressing legal matters.

“We obtained a certificate of substantial completion,” Aaron said. “The engineer
agreed that we completed our work in early June of 2023. The engineer has signed
pay applications, and we haven't been paid $221,000.”

Aaron also discussed the subject in a previous Superior Telegram article.

At Spencer Fane, Aaron represents general contractors, subcontractors, and
suppliers in every aspect of construction dispute resolution. He has been affiliated
with the MSA for nearly 20 years, during which he has served in numerous leadership
roles with the association, including as Chapter Attorney, President, Vice President,
Treasurer, and a board member.

Read the full article here.


https://www.superiortelegram.com/news/local/council-hires-contractor-for-east-end-road-project
https://www.superiortelegram.com/news/local/superior-council-considers-splash-pad-road-construction-contracts
https://www.superiortelegram.com/news/local/council-hires-contractor-for-east-end-road-project

